
Year 9 Options Evening  

Cynffig Comprehensive School 

5:00pm – 7:00pm 

Thursday 27th February 2020 

 
 

At Cynffig we understand the importance of providing a broad and 
balanced curriculum for all the pupils in our care and do this through our 
learning pathways provision.   
 
Pathways run from years 10-13 and we continually improve these 
learning pathways to ensure that all our pupil’s varied needs are catered 
for. 
 
On Thursday 27th February Cynffig Comprehensive School is providing an 
open evening for all year 9 pupils and parents, with the evening starting 
in the main hall at 5:00pm. 
 
The evening will give parents and pupils the opportunity to talk to 
subject leaders and teaching staff as well as visit departments to discuss 
the subjects and courses on offer. 
 
The evening will also allow parents and pupils to find out about how our 
curriculum is mapped with a short curriculum presentation taking place. 
 
Parents and pupils are asked to report to the main hall between 4:45pm-
5:00pm.  
 
We look forward to seeing you, 
 

M. Stephens 

  
Mr M. Stephens 
Deputy Headteacher  
 

 

 


